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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
Earlier today, Meishan terminal of Ningbo port (MSICT) has resumed gate-in/gate out activities. However, please 
note that estimated waiting time is averaging 3-5 days; additionally, gates are expected to open for export 
containers only within 2-3 days of corresponding vessel’s ETA.  
 
The terminal is expected to be fully operational by 1st September 2021. Carriers are working on tentative 
arrangements for those affected MSICT calls in order to ensure schedule integrity recovery. Our teams will 
continue to work with you to manage through the associated challenges to the best of our ability, minimizing the 
impact to your supply chain. 
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 
C.H. Robinson commercial representative for further information. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson 
 


